

Harding University Scholar Works at Harding

John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence

John Allen Chalk

8-16-1962

To: Mr. & Mrs. Joe Gardner

John Allen Chalk

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal

Recommended Citation

Chalk, J. A. (1962). To: Mr. & Mrs. Joe Gardner. Retrieved from https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal/4417

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the John Allen Chalk at Scholar Works at Harding. It has been accepted for inclusion in John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence by an authorized administrator of Scholar Works at Harding. For more information, please contact scholarworks@harding.edu.



August 16, 1962

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Gardner 1683 Wells Street Memphis, Tennessee

Dear Folks:

I would like to express my appreciation for the delicious meal and pleasant visit in your home during the recent meeting at Gragg Avenue. It was a genuine pleasure to be with you nightly and to have the opportunity of being in your home.

Joe did an outstanding job with the song leading. I am convinced that the nightly singing was a vital and significant part of the good services which we had.

It was a pleasure to be with you and I hope that our paths will cross again.

Fraternally yours,

John Allen Chalk

JAC/sw